
Notice of Public Community Meeting

For a Project Proposal Under the Large Renewable Procurement

The proponent identified below is proposing to submit a proposal to the Independent Electricity 
System Operator (IESO) to design, build, and operate a Large Renewable Project for the 
generation of electricity under the IESO’s Large Renewable Procurement (LRP).

The LRP is a competitive process for procuring large renewable energy projects generally larger 
than 500 kilowatts. At the conclusion of the LRP, the IESO may award contracts for successful 
projects up to the specified procurement targets for each renewable fuel: 300 megawatts (MW) 
for wind, 140 MW for solar, 75 MW for waterpower, and 50 MW for bioenergy.

This notice is being distributed to notify members of the public of a public community meeting 
that has been scheduled to discuss the Large Renewable Project proposal. Information 
regarding the proponent, the Large Renewable Project proposal, and the meeting details are 
described below.

This public community meeting is being held as part of the early community engagement 
requirements of the LRP. The public community meeting will present details about the Large 
Renewable Project and its proposed connection line. Representatives of the proponent will be 
available to discuss the Large Renewable Project and the overall LRP process. Should this Large 
Renewable Project be awarded a contract, the Large Renewable Project would need to obtain 
all required permits and approvals and conduct any further required community engagement 
activities.

Further details regarding the LRP are available at www.ieso.ca/lrp.

Proponent: Loyalist Solar LP

Qualified Applicant from the LRP Request for 
Qualifications stage associated with the propo-
nent:

BluEarth Renewables Inc.

Name of the Large Renewable Project proposal: Loyalist Solar Project

Renewable fuel of the Large Renewable Project: Non-rooftop Solar

Proposed capacity of the Large Renewable Proj-
ect (MW):

up to 54 MW

Proposed connection point of the Large Renew-
able Project:

Along Hydro One Networks Inc. H23B 
transmission line north of Ingle.  Please 
see map.

Proponent and the Large Renewable Project proposal

The Project is proposed to be located in the Township of Stone Mills. The Project Site will be 
located on leased lands between County Rd 41 to the west, County Rd 27 to the east, and the 
Salmon River to the north. A Connection Line will be generally located between Centreville Rd, 
County Rd 41, east of Miller Rd and north of Frizzell Rd and Youngs Rd and connect to the existing 
230 kV transmission line located north of Ingle. The final Connection Line location has not been 
determined. Some potential routes are shown on the accompanying figure.

NOTE: The Project information is the same as what was presented at the July 8, 2015 meeting.

Proposed location of the Large Renewable Project and proposed connection line 

Location: Newburgh Community Hall 
2 Factory Street, Newburgh,  K0K 2S0
Date: August 24, 2015 from 5:00 pm - 7:00 pm

Public community meeting information

Contact information for the proponent:

Tom Bird, Regulatory Lead
BluEarth Renewables Inc.
1-844-214-2578   
projects@bluearth.ca 
34 Harvard Rd, Guelph, ON N1G 4V8  
Project website: www.bluearth.ca/loyalist


